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Congratulations to Eva Thomson, Kimi 
Guttridge, Esmee Gray, Sean Modral-Walker, 
Joseph Brock, Noah Tait, Jake Oman, Jude 

White, Luke Colbourn and Lily Morley who were 
all prize winners in the Easter Colouring 

Competition run by Heatherdale Care Home.  
Special congratulations to Kartal Agir who was 
the overall winner.  It was lovely to meet with 
residents from the home at our Celebration 

Assembly when they visited us to present the 
prizes.	

Competition Winners! 
	

Well done to the children in the above 
photograph who all won prizes in our 
Decorated Egg Competition for their 

wonderful creations! 

Dear Parents 
 

I am sure you will all agree that it is lovely to have our School Crossing Patrol Attendant, Sam Scott, 
back after her recent maternity leave.  Please help Sam keep our children safe by parking sensibly 
outside school.  
 

This term is a very busy one with important assessments taking place in each class.  Please ensure 
that your child attends school as much as possible and arrives each morning before the bell at 
8.55am.   
 

We also have many enjoyable activities planned such as school trips, inter-school sporting events, our 
Summer Fair, Sports Day and class assemblies!  You will find dates for some of these events 
overleaf, but please look out for further information which will be sent home with your child.  
 

We are hoping for some warm weather this term, so please protect your child by applying sun cream 
before he/she comes to school and sending in a sun hat to wear at playtimes, when appropriate. Your 
child can also bring a named bottle of sun cream into school to keep in his/her drawer and apply 
before lunch, if you so wish.  
 

As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries or issues you would like to 
discuss.   
 

Julie Newton 
 
 
 
 
Julie Newton 
Headteacher 

	

 
 

 

 

	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	 	

Dates for Diaries 
6th May – May Day Bank Holiday, school closed. 
23rd May – School Games Yr3/4 Tag Rugby Competition (Team from Seabirds – see separate letter). 
24th May – EYFS Superhero Stay and Play 9am – 10am. 
24th May – School closes for half term. 
3rd June – School re-opens. 
20th June – Summer Fair 4.30pm. 
26th June – Sports Day 1.30pm. 
28th June – Year 3 Class Assembly at 9.10am.  Parents invited to attend.  
3rd July – Falcons’ Class Assembly at 9.10am.  Parents invited to attend. 
4th July – Transition Day, children visit JCSC/new classes. 
10th July – Finches’ Class Assembly at 9.10am.  Parents invited to attend.  
17th July – Leavers’ Assembly followed by Strawberry Tea for Year 4 parents, starting at 2.15pm. 
 

School closes for the Summer holidays on Friday, 19th July at 3.10pm and re-opens on Wednesday 4th      
September. 
 
 
		

Summer Menus 

Summer Menus will start next week and are available on our website or copies may be 
requested from the school office. The roast dinners continue to be extremely popular with 
our children, so these will continue on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  If your child would prefer 

Option 2 or Option 3 on any day, then please contact Debbie Robison as soon as possible and 
she will arrange this for you. 

	

 

Friends’ News  
 

Thank you so much for supporting our Easter Egg Raffle.  We raised £243.50 plus an 
additional £15.75 at our coffee morning. A special thanks to the parents who donated Easter 
Eggs, to the Coop at Hadston for their generous donation and The Gingerbread Coffee House 

for the scrumptious cupcakes.  Winners were as follows: 
 

1st prize -  Mrs Hall (813), 2nd prize – Becky Brown (360),  3rd prize Jim Shepherd (347), 4th 
prize – Ezra Wade (781), 5th prize Lily Armstrong (440). 

 

Our next event is the Summer Fair which will take place on Thursday 20th June, starting at 
4.30pm. Further information on how you can support our fair will be sent out nearer the date. 

 

HospiceCare Event 

This year for the first time HospiceCare are staging a Junior 2k event at Druridge Bay 
Country Park on Sunday 26th May starting at 9.45am before their usual 10k event.  Every 
child will receive a medal and there are prizes for both boys and girls in the following age 

categories: 5 - 8, 9 - 11, 12 – 14, 15 – 16. 
For further information please contact Emma at earthur@hospicecare.nn.or.uk or on 

www.sientries.co.uk 


